
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

The arts have always served humanity as a potent vehicle to nourish, 
uplift, and heal because they are an affirmation of life, imagination and 
creativity. During this challenging time the arts can offer assistance and 
offer a potent outlet to express our lived experiences.   

 We are seeking submissions for the next issue of the medical humanities 

journal “be Still”.  Issues will be published on the NSU journal website.   

The next issue will have the theme of 
“BALANCE”.  We invite your submissions that inspire, provide 
commentary, and support this theme.  All faculty, employees, and students 

in the NSU community are welcome to submit their work by MAY 15, 
2021 for consideration for publication.  Family members are also welcome 

to submit their work.  

We invite you to participate in the next publication and are looking for 

photographs, art works, essays, poetry, personal reflections, patient 
narratives, book and film reviews and any other type of creative work that 
can illustrate your interpretation of “BALANCE.”   

What does BALANCE mean to you?  

We welcome your submissions! 

Submission specifics:  Please go to the online website to submit your 
work(s.) http://nsuworks.nova.edu/bestill/ 

Please contact: Dr. Janet Lynn Roseman, jroseman@nova.edu with any 
questions. 
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